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Signal Hill School is extremely fortunate to have its own foundation, 

The Signal Hill Education Foundation (SHEF), a 501(c)(3) tax-
exempt organization.  Gifts to the Foundation are tax deductible.   

 
The Purpose of SHEF is to seek and accept monetary gifts from in-
dividuals, groups and businesses.  In turn, the foundation provides 

monetary support to enrich and supplement the regular education 
programs offered to Signal Hill School students, as well as to provide 

support for community projects that benefit all residents. 
 
SHEF is governed by a Board of Directors that determines how funds 

are invested and how they will be spent.  Each year, the board re-
views grant requests to decide how the SHEF funds will be used. 

 
EXCITING NEWS ! SHEF is excited to announce the launch of its 
NEW WEBSITE. Please check it out at: www.shefinfo.org and find 

out how you can help: 
 

 Navigate to the “Alumni” Page and reconnect with your Signal 
Hill Classmates on our Facebook Link or even see how SHEF can 

help you coordinate your own class reunion 

 Navigate to the “Donate” Page and Order an Engraved Brick or 

bench for the Signal Hill Courtyard.  

 Navigate to the “Donate” Page and find out how to contribute to 

SHEF’s Adopt a Classroom Program. 

 Navigate to the “Donate” Page and find out about SHEF’s       

Corporate Matching Program 

These are all great ways to contribute ! Your contributions 
are Tax Deductible and go directly to the educational and 

technological programs at Signal Hill School  

THERE IS EVEN MORE EXCITING NEWS FOR THE NEW YEAR ! 

 SHEF IS TURNING 20 !  Please Save the date of April 7, 2013 

for a celebration of SHEF’s 20th Anniversary. It will be a great 
time to gather and celebrate all that Signal Hill was, is and we 

hope will be in the future!      

 

 

Winter 2012 



YES!   I wish to continue a tradition of neighborhood and education excellence  

by contributing to the Signal Hill Education Foundation 
 
Name:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 

 

City:____________________________   State:  _________  Zip:  _________________ 

 

Donation:  _________________ (Please make check payable to SHEF) 

 

I would like my donation to go toward a specific project: __________________________ 

 

My donation is:   In Honor  /  In Memory (please circle one) of _____________________ 

Please send acknowledgement to: 

 

Name:  _________________________________________ 

Address:  ________________________________________ 

City:  __________________________   State:  _________   Zip:  __________________ 

 

Please mail this completed form with payment to 

SHEF, c/o Signal Hill School, 40 Signal Hill Place, Belleville IL  62223 
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Matching Gifts 

Deloitte 

Boeing 

 

Bricks 

PTO in honor of: 

 Mrs. Stevens 

 Mrs. Fritzinger 

 Ms Hunter 

 

In-Kind Donation 

Mark Schmitz—for the dunking booth at the Olympics 

Many Thanks to our Contributors to the Signal Hill Education Foundation 

July 2012—December 2012 

Your contribution makes it possible to continue our legacy of support. 


